GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
DEPARTMENT OF SPACE

RAJYA SABHA
UNSTARRED QUESTION NO. 2211

TO BE ANSWERED ON THURSDAY, AUGUST 04, 2022
PROJECT POSTS IN ISRO
2211. SHRI A. A. RAHIM:

Will the PRIME MINISTER be pleased to state:

(a)  whether project posts which were sanctioned on 1% Cadre Review in 2003 and subsequent
years with the approval of Space Commission for Administrative-Auxiliary cadre in ISRO

are put on hold from 1.7.2022, if so, the reasons therefor; and

(b)  whether Government is planning to retain promotional avenues for admin-auxiliary staff?

ANSWER

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF PERSONNEL, PUBLIC GRIEVANCES
& PENSIONS AND IN THE PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE
(DR. JITENDRA SINGIH):

(a) The creation of project posts was not part of the 1% Cadre Review. They were created
under project funding of the deposit works. Due to the closure of User Funded Projects,

promotion to these posts are kept on hold.

(b) The Department, in its 2" Cadre Review proposal has suitably planned its promotional

avenues for administrative categories and the proposal is under consideration.
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